
The special meeting of the Board of Township Trustees, Newbury Township was called to order 
at 7:00 p.m., July 29, 2013, with Mr. Quigley and Ms. Blair present.  
 
Mr. Quigley asked for Resolution 2013071702 to be rescinded.  Motion to rescind the resolution 
was made by Ms. Blair, second by Mr. Quigley and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 

 
Mr. Quigley presented Resolution 2013072901 to amend the township zoning resolution.  Article 
VIII, Section 8.01, adding item (E) Single family detached dwellings per Section 5.01.  Also 
amending Article VIII, Section 8.02, adding item (J) and item (k).  Motion to accept the resolution 
was made by Ms. Blair, second by Mr. Quigley and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
This meeting was adjourned at 7:08 p.m., upon a motion by Ms. Blair, a second by Mr. Quigley, 
and a unanimous affirmative vote by all. 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________      

Glen Quigley - Chairman   Jan Blair- Vice Chairman 
 
 
_____________ABSENT______________  ___________________________________ 
 William Skomrock, Jr.     Marcia Mansfield – Fiscal Officer 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


